
Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well and thriving in your faith journey. As a valued member of our 

church community, your support plays an essential role in our mission to serve and uplift one 

another. 

As we approach our annual stewardship campaign, we want to take a moment to reflect on the 

impact of your past contributions. Your generosity has allowed us to [mention specific projects 

or community support]. We are grateful for your commitment and dedication. 

This year, we invite you to consider renewing your financial commitment to our church. Your 

pledge will directly support our various ministries, outreach programs, and the maintenance of 

our facilities, ensuring we can continue to serve both our congregation and the wider community. 

We ask that you prayerfully consider what you can contribute. Every gift, regardless of size, 

makes a difference. Please complete the attached pledge card and return it by [insert deadline]. 

Thank you for your unwavering support and commitment to our church. Together, we can 

accomplish great things for our God and our community. 

In Christ's love, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


